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Co-Chair Holley, Co-Chair Girod, Members of the Committee: 

 

I urge your support for the Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility. Our family has 

enjoyed many memorable summer evenings attending Ems games over the years, 

and it’s a tradition we want to continue for ourselves and other members of the 

community. Ems games are an integral part of summers in Eugene and provide fun 

and entertainment for kids of all ages. Please support the effort to build a new facility 

at the Lane County Fairgrounds to Save Our Ems! 

 

Sincerely, 

Marcia Isenberg 


